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Pieminister Kitchens recalls various
Pieminister pies because of incorrect use-by
dates

Pieminister Kitchens is recalling various Pieminister pies as they have been labelled with an
incorrect use-by date. The products have been labelled with use-by 24 June 2026 instead of use-
by 24 June 2025. The products are therefore not safe to eat beyond their intended use-by of 24
June this year.

Product details

Pieminister Moo - British Beef Steak and Craft Ale Pie

Pack size 270g

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister Moo & Blue - British Beef Steak and Stilton Pie

Pack size 2709

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister Kate & Sidney - British Beef Steak, Kidney and Craft Ale Pie

Pack size 2709

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister Deer & Beer - Venison, Milk Stout, Mushroom and Thyme Pie

Pack size 2709

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister Free Ranger - Free Range British Chicken and Ham Pie with L eek

Pack size 2709

Use by 24 June 2026



Pieminister Fungi Chicken - Free Range British Chicken, Portobello and Chestnut
Mushroom
Pack size 2709

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister Wild Shroom - Portobello and Chestnut Mushroom Pie with Asparagus and
White Wine

Pack size 2709

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister Mooless Moo - Jackfruit 'Steak’, Craft Ale and Black Pepper Pie

Pack size 270g

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister - Goat's Cheese and Sweet Potato Filo Pie with Red Onion and Spinach

Pack size 2309

Use by 24 June 2026

Pieminister - Spinach and Feta Filo Piewith Kale, Lemon and Dill
Pack size 230g

Use by 24 June 2026

Risk statement

The products listed above have been labelled with an incorrect ‘use-by’ date which makes them
unsafe to eat beyond the intended use-by date of 24 June 2025.

Action taken by the company

Pieminister Kitchens is recalling the above products. Point of sale notices will be displayed in all
retail stores that are selling these products. These notices explain to customers why the products
are being recalled and tell them what to do if they have bought the products. Please see the
attached notice.

PDF

View Customer notice: Pieminister pies as pdf(Open in a new window) (163.94 KB)

Our advice to consumers

If you have bought any of the above products, please do not eat them beyond their intended Use-
by date of 24th June 2025. However, if you do want a refund, return them to the store from where
it was bought for a full refund. For further information, please contact Pieminister by email
hello@pieminister.co.uk or telephone 0117 942 3300.


https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/fsa-alerts-files/production/FSA-PRIN-28-2025/new-RackMultipart20250613-16-lfvliz.pdf

About product recalls and withdrawals

If there is a problem with a food product that means it should not be sold, then it might be
‘withdrawn' (taken off the shelves) or 'recalled’ (when customers are asked to return the product).
The FSA issues Product Recall Information Notices to let consumers and local authorities know
about problems associated with food. In some cases, a 'Food Alert for Action' is issued. This
provides local authorities with details of specific action to be taken on behalf of consumers.
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